" Septembey 30, 1975

Mr, Stefan Trocme -
Room 304 Alidhem
.)tipendigrand 10D
Umea, Sweden -

Dear Stefan:

We were terribly proud and pleased to hear about your beginniﬁg
medical studies. From what I haar, Umea is a splendid school. You
will be exposed to many new words, many new thoughts, and many new
frédnds, and I'm sure the excitement of thie will be almost over—
whelming. = I can assure you that each year in medicine gets beteer,
during and after school,

Please giva,my regards to my good friend, GHsta Tibblin, the'new
professor of,social'medicing in your school. Keep in touch. :

Cordially,



